
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 

 
Temporary Road Closure Wolverhampton Road, Oldbury    

 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on 19th July 2025 
no person shall cause any vehicle to proceed right along Wolverhampton 
Road at the entrance and egress of the Mini & BMW garage at 
Wolverhampton Road (access to any affected frontages will be 
maintained, but only when safety permits). 
 
The purpose and reason for the issue of this Notice is to facilitate access 
for central reservation cleansing at Wolverhampton Road, Oldbury. 
 
This Notice will remain effective and in force from 19th July and for a period 
not exceeding 21 days. It is anticipated that the work will be completed by 
19th July 2025 (24hrs). 
 
Any queries about the work taking place should be made to Claire Gibbons 
of Serco on 07356 136619. 
 

 
 
 Dated this 18th July 2025 

 

MJ 
 

Mike Jones – Assistant Director – Legal and Assurance 
Sandwell Council House 

Oldbury 
West Midlands 


